
This Week “at Grace” 
TODAY, SUNDAY, August 27, 2023 
 Morning Worship ........................................................ 10:45 A.M. 
 CED  .............................................................................. 5:00 P.M. 
MONDAY 
 Elder/Deacon ............................................................... 6:00 P.M. 
TUESDAY 
 Ladies Bible Study ...................................................... 12:30 P.M. 
WEDNESDAY 
THURSDAY 
FRIDAY 
 Fasting Friday 
SATURDAY 
The office will be open this week: 
From Tuesday to Friday from 8:30 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. 

Upcoming Meetings 
CED……………………..Sunday, August 27th at 5:00 P.M. 
Elder/Deacon………..Monday, August 28th at 6:00 P.M. 

 
“Route 66” and Elementary 

Sunday School are suspended 
for the summer. Both will 
resume September 10th. 

 
KIDS QUEST TODAY! 

Children Ages 4 to 5th grade may be dismissed for 
Kids Quest after Pastoral Prayer  

No Nursery Available 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“TELL IT TO YOUR 
CHILDREN” 
Psalm 78:1-8 
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GMC Prayer Sheet for the week of 
Sunday, August 27, 2023 

This Week’s On-going Needs 
 

  Paul Helm   Darlene Werner 
  Enrique Lara  Lerita McCulloch  
  Larry Whatley  Victoria Gómez 
  Luz Maria Martinez Kathy Harju   
  John Lindstrom  Toni Harrington 
  Jim Watson   Karen Martin 
  Tom McClure  Carissa Brown  
  Renata Williams  Toni Fallucca 
  Anthony Fallucca  Alberto Caceres 
  David Carlson  Dick Beem 
  John Taylor 

 
Nursing Homes/Assisted Living/At Home 

Delora English, Marilyn Muro, Violeta Mendez, John & 
Yolanda Balitchik, Betty Dickinson, Wendy Meyer 

 
Week 4 Missionaries 

 
All our ZEMA missionaries: 
Richard & Geraldine Akers 
Jon & Lauren Emanuelson 

Greg & Carlene Seghers 
 
 

The ZBTHS principal has invited community 
pastors and other concerned Christians to 
come to the Performing Arts Center at the 

main campus on September 9th at 9:00 A.M. 
We will pray for students and staff in the new 

school year. 
 
 

Notes and Announcements 
August 27, 2023 

 
Today: 

 
We are having a baby 

dedication ceremony for 
Lydia Faye Carlson, 

daughter of Stephen and 
Caity Carlson. These parents 

have come today to 
pledge themselves before 
God and this congregation 
to raise their daughter in a 
way that honors the LORD! 

 
Mayors Prayer Breakfast 

There’s still time to buy tickets for  
Labor Day morning, September 4, 2023.  

Pastor Ken Langley is retiring this year and will be 
speaking for us.  

Still only $10 pre-sale-$15 at the door 
Cash only, please see Tracey to buy a ticket! 
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